
 

       The Martin News  
PO Box 5003 Sylvester, GA  31791 
info@themartinnews.com 
www.themartinnews.org 

(229) 272-4356 or (229) 776-6269 

November 16, 2020 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Butch Jenkins, PT                              Savannah Jenkins, DPT 
Molly Barnard, PTA            Jamie Pritchard, Office Manager 
 

1009 West Franklin Street 
PO Box 846 

Sylvester, Georgia 31791 
229-821-3892 (phone)      229-821-3893 (fax) 

SGT 
Southwest  

Georgia  
Therapy  

For All Your Physical Therapy Needs 

Quality you expecté 
Results you deserve!  

 

 

Cindyõs Flower Shop 
 

305 N Isabella St 
Sylvester, GA. 31791 
229-776-2787 

Nominations open for Outstanding Georgia Young Peanut Farmer Award  
 
TIFTON, Ga. (Nov. 13, 2020) - Nominations are now open for the Outstanding Georgia 
Young Peanut Farmer. The state winner will be announced at the Georgia Peanut Farm 
Show on Thursday, Jan. 21, 2021, in Tifton, Georgia. The award is sponsored by the Geor-
gia Peanut Commission and BASF.  The Outstanding Georgia Young Peanut Farmer Award 
is based upon the applicantôs overall farm operation; environmental and stewardship prac-
tices; and leadership, civic, church, and community service activities.  ñWe have so many 
young peanut farmers making a difference in their communities and I consider this awards 
program a great opportunity to recognize one young peanut farmer for their contributions to 
the agricultural industry,ò says Armond Morris, chairman of the Georgia Peanut Commis-
sion.  The award is open for any active Georgia peanut farmer who is not over 45 years of 
age, as of Jan. 21, 2021. An individual may receive the award only once. There is no limit 
on the number of applicants from each county in Georgia.  ñBASF is honored to be a spon-
sor of the Outstanding Georgia Young Peanut Farmer Award,ò says Dan Watts, district 
manager of BASF Crop Protection Products. ñWe are committed to agriculture and bring-
ing new innovative solutions to producers that will allow them to continue to be success-
ful.ò   Applications are due to the GPC office by Tuesday, Dec. 1, 2020. The award applica-
tion is available online at www.gapeanuts.com or by contacting Joy Crosby at 229-386-
3690 or joycrosby@gapeanuts.com.  The award winner receives registration and hotel ac-
commodations to attend the Southern Peanut Growers Conference, July 15-17, 2021, at 
Edgewater Beach Resort, Panama City Beach, Florida, and a sign to display at his or her 
farm.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PZYaecEnTwOn5x09G_TwENRrv03jEDiAOpg6UWmAIZ6Dxmo2_f0LE8R5mHD_625ykDzODp0Vr-K3pw4Lclts8xkt1Rh6W1lLU4COsEpkVU7ILPED1Dju6q-6PE_YfAJrXFWN93B6HhtAnlnxzyAKPg==&c=5yCo8NolpE8ZN9ls4JyYZ_gPLgnirGdJGzD7GpUO1ySSEx72tpt0kw==&ch=7PHOYaqEWV4-b
mailto:joycrosby@gapeanuts.com
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Helping Those In Need at The Manna Food Drop 
  
With the Holidays approaching, I was thinking recently about what Larry and I would have for Thanks-
giving lunch.  Have you ever stopped and thought about the fact that there will be many not celebrating 
Thanksgiving lunch because they do not have the food to provide for a meal? Have you ever stopped and 
thought about how you could help?  I know that times are tough for many and money doesnôt always 
come easy but giving to those in need doesnôt always take money but does always take time.  Unity Bap-
tist Church works hard to provide to those less fortunate and are need of food.  They do this with their 
Manna Food Drive.  It is held quarterly and the next one is December 19th.  In 2013, Unity Baptist 
Church joined a group called Road Less Traveled that was doing a food drive.  They met with them in 
the old Bullard Building to see how they distributed the food.  That is when they decided that God was 
leading Unity to participate in helping the community.  Since then, they have been distributing food eve-
ry three to four months.  At each Manna Food Drop, they distribute about 130-150 boxes.  The Manna 
Food Drop is geared for the low income families in order to help assist them. The boxes are given away, 
there is never a charge.  The way the church provides the food is for two Sundays before the Manna Food 
Drop, they take up a collection of monies and then order that amount in food from Second Harvest of 
Southwest Georgia. This program is the TEFAP which is  ñThe Emergency Food Assistance Programò.  
There is a form that the person receiving the box of food at the Manna Food Drop is required to complete 
but Unity Baptist Church does not verify the information that is given to them on this form.  Volunteers 
from the church both young and old and at times even volunteers from other churches come that Satur-
day morning arriving around 6 am to help unload the truck, pack the boxes, and begin distributing boxes 
at 9 am. The cars line up, volunteers obtained the forms from the people while they are still in their cars, 
talk with them about prayer needs and then they drive to the next station where the box is placed in their 
vehicle.  They never have to get out of their cars when picking up the food.  Thank you to all who make 
this happen at Unity Baptist Church and the volunteers.  And a special thank you to Mrs. Marsha Hickox 
for taking the time to explain to The Martin News how this program works.  If your group or organiza-
tion may be interested in helping with this event, please contact the church.  The Worth County Rams 
Football Team assists often and it is such a blessing to see the community come together to help those 
less fortunate.  Thank you again Unity Baptist Church for all you do for our community.  May God con-
tinue to Bless you all. 
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